
   The Church of God of Prophecy in Liberia believes in God for  
support to install windows and doors in the St. Paul Bridge Church 
so that we can begin worshipping in it. The church is anticipating to 
begin worship by this Easter season (month of April) of 2015. Any 
Project love offerings to assist us in this light from Harvest Partners 
and Helping Hand friends will be greatly appreciated. 
   As you can see from the below photos, our people of this local 
church have been working hard to complete this project on their 
own, but would be most appreciative for any prayerful support you 
may be able to contribute. 

All gifts are tax deductible 
and 100% of your gift is 

applied to the need 
you specify. 
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The St. Paul congregation were  
recently able to complete the  
metal roof on their new church. 

Inside view of St. Paul construction 
towards the altar area. 

Inside view of St. Paul construction 
from the front entrance. 


